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Spelling and Reading

This week we are on lesson 14, “A Small Place in a Tree”. We will have our spelling test tomorrow. Remember that the Tic-Tac-Toe homework is due tomorrow also. Some students are not turning in homework and I know it is hard this time of the year to motivate students to complete their homework, but we have some important tests to take in May. It is in their best interest to keep focused until the end of the year. I believe we only have about 39 days left of school. We can do this!

Pizza Party

Our class won the pizza party for our grade level for March Reading Madness! We will have pizza tomorrow after lunch. I will bring in drinks for the class. Congratulations readers!

Math

We took our Module 5 test today. They will come home tomorrow. Some were graded already and the students saw their grades, but I didn’t finish grading all of them yet.

